
SOCIAL MEDIA POLICY AND  
CODE OF CONDUCT FOR MEMBERS 

The National Management Committee of the Australian National Saddlehorse Association  
recognises the benefits of exposure for the organisation through positive use of Social Media in 
all its forms. 
 

However the committee does not condone any member using any form of social media including 
Facebook, Twitter, SnapChat, Instagram or any video sharing sites or forums or blogs to make 
inflammatory, abusive, defamatory, derogatory or derisive comments about other members of 
ANSA or officials of any show. 

Complaints regarding incidents of this nature will only be received in writing and in the first in-
stance will be dealt with by an Executive of the National Management Committee.  

Frivolous or anonymous complaints will not be entertained. 

If found to be in contravention of this policy the National Management Committee may seek 
sanctions against offending member/s. 


